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 (Please quote this in any correspondence) 

 
 
J Diprose 
By email - fyi-request-20854-a8c5a479@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe 
 

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) 
Waiheke ferry service database 

 
Thank you for your email which we received on 21 October 2022 in which you requested 
information about Waiheke ferry service database.  
 
I refer to my refinement email on 11 November and 21 November 2022 extending the 
timeframe for us to respond to your request. Thank you for your patience while we have 
worked on this response. 
 
Request: 
Please provide the Waiheke ferry service database discussed in the RNZ article 
"Waiheke ferry service database to test Fullers reliability" published on 17 June 2019: 
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://www.rnz.co.nz/news/national/392246/waiheke-ferry-service-
database-to-test-fullers-
reliability__;!!Hs6A79YYbFfQ525liA!NksDfoqe8KWD3naUaUjGUSWVYGut4246oRK_4NoFvZexi
7D99gGXU2FvYzGksjJGvszbxh0s8mlD81QDDh2a59ja_k7UnY2f79j3AI_-mymL0qRl$. 
 
Response: 
As confirmed in my email to you on 11 November 2022, Auckland Council does not hold the 
Waiheke ferry service database requested. 
However, we consider the below information falls within scope of your request and useful for 
your information: 

1. Fullers Group Ltd letter to Mayor Goff dated 19 June 2019 

2. Covering email dated 19 June 2019 attaching the letter.  

Please note, in accordance with section 7(2)(a) of the LGOIMA, some information has been 
redacted to protect the privacy of natural persons.  The redacted text has no direct 
connection to the specific nature of the official information request. 
 
Decisions about this response to your request were made by Rose Leonard, General 
Manager Governance Services.  
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review of this response by the Ombudsman. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
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If you have any questions please contact me at elaine.tunai-po@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz or 
contact me on 09 301 0101, quoting LGOIMA No. 8140010957. 

 
 
Ngā mihi 

 
 
Elaine Tunai-Po 
Privacy & Official Information Business Partner 
Governance Services 
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